
Allenbourn Middle School

HARVEST FOOD BANK COLLECTION
Thursday 21st to Friday 29th September 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians

In our whole school assembly on Wednesday 20th September we will be sharing details with
children of our annual food collection to support the Wimborne Foodbank. We would be
very grateful to receive donations of non-perishable food items, which will be used to
provide emergency support to local families who find themselves requiring some extra help.
The stock at the Foodbank is incredibly low following a very busy summer, so any support
would be gratefully received.

Items can be brought into school from Thursday 21st - Friday 29th September 2023.

Please see the information below for a list of suggested items for donation. We ask that
there be no perishable goods on this occasion. All donations should be delivered by our
children to their house shopping trolley at the start of the day. Donations can also be
delivered to the school office.

This is a valuable opportunity for our school community to show our care and consideration
for others. We will deliver all donations to the foodbank in the week beginning 2nd October.

Thank you for your help and support.

Yours faithfully

Mr M. Legge

Headteacher



List of suggested items to donate

Pasta

Rice

Baked Beans

Tinned Peas

Tinned Carrots

Tinned Sweetcorn

Tinned Spaghetti

Tinned Soup

Tinned Tomatoes

Tinned Potatoes

Pasta Sauce

Jam

Teabags

Coffee

Sugar

Breakfast Cereal

Porridge Oats

Biscuits

Carton Fruit Juice

Squash

Long Life Milk

4 pack Toilet Rolls

Washing up Liquid

Washing Pods

Please buy items with at least six months left before the best

by/use by date. Thank you.

Article 24 – Children have the right to good quality health care, to clean water, nutritious food, and a clean

environment, so that they will stay healthy. Rich countries should help poorer countries achieve this.


